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April 12, 1996

Wendelin L. Campbell, Esqg.
Campbell & Campbell
Attorneys at Law

P. O, Box 6844

Kamuela, HI 96743

Dear Ms. Campbell:
Ohana Dwelling Application (OHD 96-12)

Ralph Blancato, Et al.
Tax Map Key: 4~7-01:11

The transmittal letter dated March 7, 1996, original and two (2)
copies of Ohana Dwelling Public Facilities Form, three (3) copies
of a site plan drawn to scale, and copy of recorded deed dated
July 1, 1995 were received on March 8, 1996.

By copy of this letter, we have transmitted a copy of the Ohana
Dwelling Public Facilities Form and a copy of the site plan to
the Department of Public Works and State Department of Health for
review and comment. This office anticipates a response from the
listed agencies within two weeks from the date of this letter.

We apologize for the delay and thank you for your patience.

Any questions may be addressed to William Yamanocha of this office
at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

Filige A il e oo

S IRGINIA GOLDSTEIN
Planning Director
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%¥¢: Chief Engineer, DPW w/appn.
Chief Sanitarian, DOH w/appn.
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